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I look forward to hearing from you.

Sir John Hermon,
Chief Constable,
Royal Ulster Constabulary,
Brooklyn,
Knock Road,
BELFAST 5.

Dr. John T. Alderdice 
PARTY LEADER

I look forward to a continuation and deepening of the good working 
relationship which has existed with my predecessors and would hope that 
it might be possible to meet you, perhaps initially privately.

As you will know I have recently been elected Leader of the Alliance 
Party and as such I am most keen to meet you in the near future. Your 
work and that of your Force has been a crucial element in the life of 
our Province and as you are aware we have, as a Party, taken a 
particularly keen and supportive interest.


